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New Steakhouse Coming To Gaylord
According to sources in Gaylord, Michigan, a new steakhouse should be opening soon on M-32 near Meijer.
One resident, Matt Champion, was quoted saying " I saw them building a restaurant last week, and my friend
Kevin says it's a Lucky's Steakhouse . " Matt and Kevin are not the only ones to have taken notice, as another
Gaylord local, Dom McLennon, also contacted us with this information, saying " I was offered a management
position at the new Lucky's Steakhouse , but I declined, because I really like my current job. "

Residents Very Excited For Lucky's Steakhouse

Everybody loves a nice steak, and Gaylord residents are very excited. Everyone we interviewed said they were
going to try the new restauraunt on it's opening day, although the Steakhouse has not yet announced it's offical
opening day.


